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Pray For One Another...Hyde Park Mennonite Fellowship, Boise, ID
N ===\ The past year at Hyde Park Mennonite Fellowship has been

one of transitions, flexibility, and learning new ways of being

community. At the beginning of September we welcomed our

new pastor Christie Dahlin, her spouse Samuel and their one

year old son Jedidiah from Seattle, WA. As Christie has

transitioned into her new role, we as a community continued

to experience the importance of flexibility as we returned to

all zoom services once again. While we worship on Zoom

B and get to know our new pastor, we have been focused on

& finding opportunities to connect and care for one another.

Including walks through downtown in search of public art,

® helping one another with raking, delivering Halloween bags

 to the children and youth of our congregation and finding

creative ways to be with one another safely. We ask for your

prayers as we continue to move through the transitions in

— our congregation and look expectantly to when we can

gather in person once again.

A group from HPMF finding art in downtown Boise. Picture taken by Hank Fraczek.

PNMC CONGREGATIONS, ORGANIZATIONS & MINISTRIES

Listed chronologically, then alphabetically by organization

Drift Creek Camp

DCC is looking to hire caretakers to live on-site and be patt of the year-round team of camp staff. The position involves hosting
groups, assisting with food service, maintaining the facilities and equipment, and engaging with rental groups and camp programs.
DCC is looking for individuals who embrace hard work, living simply, conservation, and servant leadership. The caretakers provide
instructions for groups, work with teen volunteers during summer camp and help facilitate work projects. For more information,
please contact info@driftcreek.org or call 971-600-1244.

West Coast MCC

MCC atea directors Cesar Flores and Lizette Miranda will be sharing an exclusive update on MCC's response to the Aug. 14 earthquake
in Haiti. The informative webinar entitled "Resilience and hope in Latin America."will take place at 5 p.m. PST, Thursday, November
18. Join in to hear stories about the creative approaches in bringing relief, hope and faith to the most vulnerable across Latin America.
Morte information is available here. Can't join on Nov. 18? Sign up here to receive a recording of the webinar after the event.

Upcoming e-Bulletins:

Dec 6 (submissions due by 11/29)
Dec 20 (submissions due by 12/9)
Jan 3 (submissions due by 12/27)
Jan 17 (submissions due by 1/10)

If you would like to contribute, please send a brief announcement in Spanish & English with website links
to brenda@pnmc.org. Our goal is to provide a valuable resource, not an In-Box jammer. If space is tight,
we may omit announcements that are not as pertinent to PNMC. Announcements will run ONE time only,
unless specified otherwise. We welcome your feedback!
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